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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I write to inform you that over the next few weeks, Mrs Cairns (Principal Teacher Support for Learning) will be 

carrying out a number of standardised assessments with your child.  These assessments will cover spelling, 

reading, comprehension and vocabulary.  

 

The results of these assessments will be used to ensure that your child is receiving the most appropriate supports 

in class as they transition to their Senior Phase. 

 

If you have any questions about the assessments which we will be carrying out please get in touch with either 

Mrs Cairns or myself. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Ms Ann M O’Hagan 

Head Teacher 

 


